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Summary:

Kennedy, McNamara and Rusk moved ahead with the Jupiters matter by making plans to
bring it up with Italian and Turkish defense ministers at the NATO meeting in Paris in
December 1962. The goal would be to persuade them of the obsolescence of the
Jupiters, the dangers that they posed during the Cuban crisis and in future crises, and
the need for “better arrangements,” such as “a rearrangement of Polaris deployments.”

President Kennedy continued to monitor the Jupiter missiles problem. During a meeting
with Rusk a few weeks later, McNamara explained that President Kennedy, who he had
seen in Palm Beach on December 27, had asked him what steps were being taken “to

remove the Jupiters.” Consistent with that, McNamara favored the “earliest possible
date” and asked whether a “deadline” could be set for April 1 to begin the removals.
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